

HALDANE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFICE

15 Craigside Drive Cold Spring, New York 10516

Phone: 845 265-9254 Fax: 845 265-9213 www.haldaneschool.org



Diana Bowers, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

Linda B. Dearborn Secretary

October 4, 2017

Dear Members of the Haldane Community

At last night's Board of Education meeting, I announced my retirement from the Haldane School District effective on July 1, 2018.

For the past four years, I have been fortunate to have worked with an exceptional Board, talented administrators and faculty, and a dedicated staff. The children of the Haldane School District brought joy into my life as they prospered and grew into their best versions of themselves. I am sure this will continue throughout their time at Haldane under the watch of the entire Haldane family.

After 37 years as an educator and 12 years as a superintendent, it is time for me to step aside and allow the new generation of instructional leaders to leave their mark.

Throughout this school year, I will work closely with the Board of Education to develop a transition plan that will prepare the Haldane School District for its next chapter. I will continue to work towards the many goals and projects we are presently undertaking to bring them to fruition or ready them for the next superintendent.

I would like to thank the many exceptional people that I have had the privilege of working with over the past few years. It has been an honor.

Sincerely,

Diana Bowers, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools